THE SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT

MARCH 1, 2015

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE
Saturday — February 28
3:30-4:00 pm Confessions
4:30 pm  George Sawyer
Sunday — March 1
7:30am  People of Corpus Christi
10:30am  Rita Arbter
Monday — March 2
*5:05 pm Randy Wanek
Tuesday — March 3
*5:05 pm Jovita DeWitt
Wednesday —March 4
*8:00am  Ryan Zirbel
Thursday — March 5
*5:05 pm People of Corpus Christi
Friday — March 6 (First Friday)
7:50 am Confessions
*8:20am Andrew & Emma Lawrence
Saturday — March 7
3:30-4:00 pm Confessions
4:30 pm  Family of John Turner
Sunday — March 8
7:30 am Deceased Members of Corpus Christi
10:30 am People of Corpus Christi
*The Rosary is prayed 20 minutes before Mass.

Scripture Readings- The 2 Sunday of Lent
Sunday Genesis 22:1-2,9a,10-13,15-18, Psalms 116:10,15,16-17,18-
19,Romans 8:31b-34, Mark 9:2-10

Monday Daniel 9:4b-10, Psalms 79:8,9,11 and 13, Luke 6:36-38
Tuesday Isaiah 1:10, 16-20,Ps.50:8-9,16bc-17,21 and 23, Matt.23:1-12
Wednesday Jeremiah 18:18-20, Ps.31:5-6,14,15-16, Matt.20:17-28
Thursday Jeremiah 17:5-10, Psalms 1:1-2,3,4, and 6, Luke 16:19-31

Friday Genesis 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a, Psalms 105:16-17,18-19,20-
21, Matthew 21:33-43, 45-46

Saturday Micah 7:14-15,18-20, Ps. 103:1-2,3-4,9-10,11-12, Luke.15:1-
3,11-32

-Taken from the "Weekly Guide for Daily Prayer" on the Creighton University's Online Ministries

web site: http://www creighton.edu/CollaborativeMinistry/online.html - Used with permission.

PARISH NEWS
“The Light Is On”
Every Tuesday during Lent “The Light Is On” will be held
starting with 5:05pm Mass, with Stations of the Cross at
5:30pm, and Holy Hour from 6-7:00pm with
Reconciliation and Eucharistic Adoration. Come for all or
whatever times fit your schedule. What a Great Lenten
Experience.
Coming Home Prayer Basket

You're invited to add names to the Coming Home Basket
of friends or relatives who no longer practice their
Catholic faith, and to pray for those names already in the
basket. The basket is located near the altar. Help us to
pray them home!

WHAT’S HAPPENING
Saturday — February 28: Website Weekend

9:00 am 2"Graders 1* Reconciliation@ St. Joe’s
Sunday — March 1: Website Weekend

5:00 pm Mass @ SS Peter & Paul

6:00-7:45 pm Life Night @ SS Peter & Paul

7:00 pm Men’s Group

Tuesday — March 3

9:00 — noon St. Ann’s Quilting

9:45 am Bible Study @ St. Joe’s

5:30 pm “Light is On"-Stations of the Cross

6:00-7:00 pm Reconciliation/Adoration/Benediction

Wednesday — March 4

5:30-6:45 pm Genesis @ St. Joe's

5:45-7:00 pm Edge @ St. Joe’s

Thursday — March 5

9:15am Bible Study @ SS Peter & Paul

6:30 pm Communal Reconciliation Service
@ St. Joe’s

7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal

Saturday — March 7

5:30 pm Doors Open/Gala of Giving

Sunday — March 8

5:00 pm Mass @ St. Joe’s

6:00-7:45 pm Life Night @ St. Joe'’s

6:15-7:45 pm Adult Catechism @ St. Joe’s

PARISH REPORT
Deposited this week, Feb. 16-Feb. 22, 2015 Week (34)

Parish SUPPOIt.... e veenereenssssseresesssenas $5,042.00
ACH MONEIIY oot cererererer s anenn . 53704.00
Offertory Collection .....ecvvevvrvinioririrsceseennennn. $632.88
Ash Wednesday Offertory Collection................ $345.00
Votive Candles .........coevvvvieciieeicerccrecere e $52.46
Technology & Capital Improvements.................. $20.00
DONALIONS .. .eeiieiecer ettt $340.00
TOTALDEPOSIT ....ccveeeireiierrvrcieee e $10,136.34
Budgeted Expenses for the Week.................. $9,181.37
Weekly Surplus......cccoivvinnnninninniniinnininnmnnennn. $954.97
SCRIP REPORT
Sales for Week of: Feb.16—Feb.22, 2015 $6,260.00
Profit for the Week $245.38
MAINTENANCE FUND
Cash on hand (02/23/2015)........ccccccrverereres $18,088.68
Bishop’s Appeal.....ccuuumnnmsnmnmeouene $8,335.00

Our Goal for Bishop's Appeal: $36,001.00
PARISH NEWS

World’s Poor Collection-March 14 & 15
On the Fourth Sunday of Lent, we will sponsor a special
collection for the World’s Poor. It combines an appeal for
three agencies that serve the poor and those living on the
edges of society all over the world. In this collection you
have a choice to contribute to any one or all of the three.
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NOTES FROM FR. CARL......

- The second Sunday of Lent brings
about the reading of the
transfiguration. The word itself
means to change form. Jesus was
transfigured into a gloriously new
heavenly form. During this Lenten
season we will not be going through
a transfiguration like Jesus but a type
of transformation to be more like our Lord and Savior. It
is through this continued transformation and conversion
of heart that we enter into more fully the passion of
Christ. It is with this transformation that we have a
glimpse of the transfiguration of the heavenly banquet
that awaits us all. Blessings,  Fr. Carl
FROM THE DEACON’S DESK.......ccecumusnses
Last weekend before Mass, Father Carl
explained some of the meaning behind the
vestments he wears as well as the prayers
L he says as he vests. As a Deacon | say these
vesting prayers as well. Did you know that the servers
also say prayers as they vest and prepare for Mass? There
are also prayers for the Lectors, the Ushers and the
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion. It is good to
be able to pray these prayers as we prepare to serve our
God at Mass and minister to God's people. Another thing
that would be very helpful for everyone to do is to read
(and pray) the scripture readings before you get to Mass.
This helps to prepare our hearts and minds to receive
God's word and to contemplate more deeply on God's
will for us.The readings for Mass can be found at
www.USCCB.org/bible/readings;
May God continue to bless us as we journey through Lent
and hopefully grow in holiness, Deacon Ray!

PARISH NEWS
Lighthouse CD: Seven Last Sayings of Christ
Spoken as He suffered the agony of the cross, the seven
last sayings of Christ recorded in the gospels have been
the subject of prayer and inquiry by Christians for two
thousand years. In this revealing presentation, Dr. Scott
Hahn unlocks for us the deeper significance of Our Lord's
last words, carefully chosen so that we might better
understand the immense love of God for every person
and His plan of salvation.
40 Days for Life Lenten Campaign

We are looking for walkers for Sunday afternoons Mar. 8
& 22" from noon until 2:00pm. For carpooling or more
info. contact Dianne at 743-2260 or Barb at 856-6482.

St. Pat’s Corn Beef & Cabbage Dinner
You are invited to join us for delicious food
and a night of fun Sat. March 14™ 5-7:00pm = JJ3=%
in our social hall! Bring a friend with you too! =

Edge and Life Teen

Middle & High School Religious Education
Remember, Life Teen is at Sts. Peter and Paul in Institute
this weekend (Mar.1*)5pm Mass;6pm food; Life Night
Edge this week (March 4™): St. Joe’s 5:45-7pm
Mission trip meeting ___ for high school
teens/chaperones/parents: Wed. Mar. 4" @ 7pm @ st.
Joe’s!

WE NEED YOUR SHOES!

We are doing a shoe drive during Lent to help support
micro-enterprises in developing nations and to reduce
what goes into landfills! Our drive will help impoverished
people start, maintain, and grow businesses in countries
such as Haiti, Honduras, and other nations in Central
America and Africa. Proceeds from the shoe sales are
used to feed, clothe, and house their families.

We are excited about our shoe drive! We know that most
people have extra shoes in their closets they would like to
donate to us and help those less fortunate become self-
sufficient. It's a win-win for everyone.

By donating shoes to Life Teen, the shoes will be given a
second chance to make a difference in people’s lives.

You have two options: drop off your gently worn shoes to
the back of church (box will be available next weekend)
OR you can take a bag and collect up to 25 pairs of shoes!
Our goal is to collect 500 bags of 25 pairs! If you would
like to take a bag, please contact Sarah at 743-4716 or
stgavin25@gmail.com.

PARISH NEWS

Wellness Ministry
The response from the parishes has been amazing! The
members of the class are finding the low impact exercise
to be very helpful in reducing pain and in gaining both
better balance and muscle strength. What a gift from
God to blend our Church communities in a fun and
healthy way. If interested in joining this group Tues. &
Thurs. 6-7:15pm call Penny at St. Joe’s 743-2062 today.

OTHER PARISH NEWS
History of St. Faustina

You are invited to Holy Name of Mary Sun. March 8" at
1:00pm to hear an inspirational talk about Jesus’ Divine

Mercy and his message to all. Sister Caritas Marie LeClair
from Holy Family Convent in Manitowoc will be the
presenter. No cost to anyone!

Lenten Koinonia Retreat Weekend:

March 13-15th at St. Mary's in Luxemburg. During this
weekend you will learn more about the Paschal Mystery.
The weekend consists of talks, fun, reflection, sharing,
prayer and liturgical celebrations with others. Call Connie
Nedohon  (920-737-6104) or email her at
K97deLux@yahoo.com to sign up. See brochure on the
bulletin board in the church entrance.
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Salurday, March 7th
— Doors Open at 5:30 p.m.

St. John Bosco Catholic School

Held in the St. John Bosco Gymnasium

$25 at the door - Ticket includes: Dinner by Sonny’s
Pizzeria, One Drink, and entry into a $250 drawing.
The Night will host Emcee Nick Friemuth, Live

Auction by Mueller Auctioneers, Silent Auction, Bag
Raffle, 50/50 AND a couple new surprises!

Here Is a sneak peek at some of our live auction, silent auction and bag raffle items!

CLASSROOM PROJECTS

4K - Each preschooler painted his/her own
canvas and let their minds be creative.
These canvases will also be joined to-
gether to create a beautiful mural!

Kindergarten - The students created a
picture book filled with adorable backyard
animals, as well as, a toy chest/ bench
painted with sweet little kindergartner
hand print animals.

1%t Grade - The 1st graders added gor-
geous, hand painted artwork to many
glass squares; creating a unique, yet
functional, piece of art . . . a Beautiful
Stained Glass Bench

2™ Grade - The 2nd graders worked to-
gether to make an Advent calendar. The
students created felt omaments that will
be portrayed and snapped on a Christmas
tree that will hold the 24-25 ornaments.

3rd Grade - This class created a fairy and
leaf warrior hallow in a 4' tall tree stump
habitat that includes necessary living
components for fairies and leaf warriors.
They are also including a handwritten
booklet depicting how each student cre-
ated their unique fairy/leaf warrior, as well
as, a true to life size gazing ball.

4th Grade - The the 4th graders stained
and assembled a cedar bench, as well as,
decorated four stepping stones.

5th Grade - Memories were made when the
fifth grade class gathered to make this
beautiful cedar birdhouse. Also included
is a photo book filled with a compilation of
photos of the kids while they were working
on their project.

TIME/SERVICE DONATED

Cookies/desserts each month for a year

Fresh salmonfrout fillets delivered
throughout summer 2015

“Kids Catch” meals of fish delivered to you

Three Cheesecakes delivered within a
year

Chicken dinner for 6 with all the trimmings
by Fr. Birdsall at John & Lisa Mueliers

5 Course Dinner for 6 people, including
cocktails, wine and Fr. Carl at Fred &
Barb Frey's House

Dried apples

Sunset Sail on a Sailboat

All-You-Can-Eat Ice-Cream Party

Scavenger Hunt Birthday Party

Visit by Santa Claus

Handmade Doll Cradle

Hand sewn wool mittens

Handmade scarves

Dog Grooming Services

Fly Fishing Lesson for Two

Handmade afghan and baby quilt

Reserved Front row seating at school
events

Horse Drawn Wagon Ride

Horse Riding Lessons

Hike & Picnic at Crossroads

Afternoon of water activities including:
snacks, beverages and a meal.

Paddleboard Lessons

Handmade Lightning McQueen Quilt

6th Grade - The kids outlined and created OVERNIGHT STAYS

colorful birds on a canvas print to depict
their journey into middle school. With the
simple phrase "To our children we give
two things: one is roots, the other is
wings."

7th Grade - The girls in this class have
joined together to create two mosaic
stepping stones.

8th Grade - Photos of the 8th graders
from young to old are included with a
written paragraph from each student
about their most memorable school mo-
ment and combined into a scrapbook
titled "Look How Far We Have Come".

o AT:

Americinn, Bridgeport, Jellystone
Campground, The Landing Resort, Scan-
dinavian Lodge, Sister Bay Yacht Club,
and White Lace Inn.

CASH/CHECK DONATIONS:

e C&S Manufacturing, ERA Starr Realty, Grey-

stone Castle, Knights of Columbus,
Huehns Funeral Home, Ross Estate
Planning, Bernard & Christine Lienau,
Irene Urban, Jamie & Amy Alberts, John
Glesner, Mike Stephani, Patrick Pflieger &
Ann Smejkal

SPORT THEMED

Eddie Lacy Print

Four Time Super Bowl Champion Print

Jordy Nelson Canvas Print

Aaron Rodgers Canvas Print

Autographed Packer Football

Tickets to Brewer Game

Tickets to Timber Rattler Game

2 Packer Preseason tickets (game TBD)
for a 2015 preseason game

9 Hole Rounds of Golf

18 Hole Rounds of Golf

Custom Fit Irons or Woods Golf Clubs

Oakley Sunglasses

Footballs

PHOTOGRAPHY

Sittings from Photo's By Matt, Portrait
Innovations

JEWELRY DONATIONS

Pendants, Charms and more!

HAIR PRODUCTS & GIFT CERT:

Cut Hut, In Style, Reflections

GIFT BASKETS:
e Seroogy’s Chocolate Basket, Gardening

Essentials Basket, Chocolate Lovers
Basket, Ladies Toiletry Basket,
Coffee Basket, Pasta Basket, Knitting
Kit Basket, Date Night Basket, Lego
Basket, Kids Fun Basket, Dog Lovers
Basket, Car Care Baskets, Floor
Cleaner Basket, Book Baskets, Every-
day Essentials Basket, Summer Cock-
tail Basket, Kitchen/Cooking Basket,
Olive Oil Basket, Mexican Night Bas-
ket, Baseball Basket, Trillium Organic
Basket, “Invite the Relatives To Door
County” Basket, Relaxation Basket,
Norwex Product Basket, Wine Baskets
and more!



MISCELLANEOUS DONATIONS
o Tickets to shows and concerts
Tanning package
Car Care Kits and Automotive accessories
Animal Stamped Fire Ring
Emergency Lighting Kit
Coffee makers, Silver wear set, Roaster Pan
Easter decor
Children's Games, toys, puzzles and movies
Quilt Rack
Sweatshirts
Bicycle Tune-up
2 cans of paint tinted your choice & accessories
Cases of Beer
Backpacks
Cylinder Fills
Quarts of Strawberries
Massages

MISCELLANEOUS DONATIONS CON’T:

e Limo ride and Dinner

Custom home whitening trays
Men's Sweatshirt and Navy Jacket
Decorative Outdoor Decor
Wooden carved bear

Camper 3 night rental
Snowshoes

Numerous pictures and wall art
Wine

Oil Changes

Vera Bradley Bags

Cocktail Glasses

Cherry Kitchen Supplies
Swimming Passes

304 Container of Cherries

iPad mini

Grocery Store and Restaurant Certificates

zﬁwﬁlﬂ/ﬁ@@

St. John Bosco Catholic School

NUMEROUS GIFT
CERTIFICATES
FROM ALL AROUND
THE COUNTY!!

Thank you to everyone who donated items, time, services, and money to help make this event a success.
We greatly appreciate all the donations that have been provided! We would like to extend a special
“Thank You” to the following businesses for donating to the Gala of Giving!

Ahnapee Hill Cleaning Services
Alpine Resort & Golf Course
American Folklore Theatre
Americinn

Anytime Fitness

Apple Valley Lanes

Appletree Kennels

Bay Shore OQutfitters

Baylake Bank

Bay Short Outfitters

Bayside Bargains

Birch Creek Music Center
Blahnik Investment Group
Brick Lot Pub & Grill
Bridgeport Resort

C&S Manufacturing

CarQuest

Child’s Play

Clear View Optical
Cornucopia Kitchen Corner
Culver’s

Cut Hut

Dancing Bear

DeJardin Cleaners

Dentistry by Design

Donny’s Glidden Lodge Restaurant
Door County Advocate

Door County Cakes & Cookies
Door County Candy

Door County Coffee

Door County Dental

Door County Interiors

Door County Maritime Museum
Door County Motorsports
Door Peninsula Winery

Econo Foods

ERA Starr Realty

Eyes For You

Family Video

Fatzo’s

First Impressions

Flanigan Distributing

FLS Banners

Forbes Funeral Home

Green Bay Packer Organization
Greystone Castle

Havegard Birdfeed

Hi Tec Fabrication

In Style

Inn at Cedar Crossing
Jellystone Campground

Jim Olson Motors

Kevin’s Automotive

Knights of Columbus

Lakes Gas

Lampert's

LeFevre Tire & Auto

Maas' Floral

Madison Avenue Wine Shop
Malvetz Furniture & Floor Covering
Malvitz Bay Farms

Marchants Foods

Marchants Meats

May’s Sport Center

Meissner Landscape Inc.

Miller Distributing

Milwaukee Brewer Organization
Ministry Door County Medical Center
Mr. G's Logan Creek Grille
Northbrook Country Club
Northern Territory

Olson Dental LLC

On Deck

Papa Murphy’s Pizza
Peninsula Chiropractic Center
Peninsula Players

Peninsula Vision Care

Photo’s By Matt

Pick N Save

PJ’s of Door County
Portrait Innovations
Portside Builders

Pro Products

Quietwoods RV
Quietwoods South Campground
Red Room

Reflections Hair Design
Ross Estate Planning
Scandinavian Lodge
Scaturo’s

Seaquist Orchards

Sherwin Williams

Simon Creek Winery
Sonny’s Pizzeria

Spin

S-Stop

Stangel Accounting and Tax Office
State Farm Insurance, Steve Rabach
Stevenson Pier Gift Shop
Subway

SunSeekers by Rosie
Sunset Bar & Grill

TAP

THE Farm

The Landing Resort

The Orchards

The Wine Cellar
VonStiehl Winery
Wal-Mart

Weber Auto Repair

White Lace Inn

Wienkes Farm Market
Wilkins & Olander
Wilson's Ice Cream Parlor
Wisconsin Timber Rattlers
Wood Orchard Market
Young Automotive
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From the Principal

Last week we began
our Lenten journey.
Lent is a special time
of year that allows
and encourages us
to grow in our faith.
It tells us to put aside the external
things in our lives we tend to focus
on and look to the internal. It is a
time for prayer, sacrifice and
charity.

At St. John Bosco one of the ways we
are growing our relationship with
God during Lent is by joining
together on Monday mornings for a
brief prayer service. It's amazing
how 10 minutes together can make
a hectic Monday something special.
Hearing the students sing the
responsorial psalm clear and strong
resonates through the school and
lifts me closer to God.

In Mass on Ash Wednesday, Fr.
talked about having a wonderful
Lent by doing more by giving up. I'll
give up being messy and keep my
room clean. I'll give up time playing
video games, and spend more time
helping my Mom with chores. Il
give up watching TV after school and
get my homework done right away.
I'll give up time on my tablet and
play a board or card game with my
sibling. Focusing on the good that
comes from giving up, lets us work
to have a wonderful Lent.

Charity during Lent is shown
through participating in the Rice
Bowl program. - Each student
receives a rice bowl and a Lenten
calendar with daily reflections.
These reflections help our students
to know how they are blessed and
how to share their blessing by giving
alms (25¢ in their rice bowl). After
Easter the rice bowls are turned into

school and shared with the Catholic
Relief Services to make a difference
in world hunger.

We hope that you also grow in your
relationship with God during your
Lenten journey.

Join us March 20 at 2:00 p.m. for
The Divine Mercy Chaplet and
Thursday, March 26 at 2:00 p.m. for
Stations of the Cross.

Vs, Fantd
Catholic Schools Week!

What a great week! We ate chili
with our parish communities. We
reached out to our senior friends
and thanked our municipal leaders
(fire, police, sheriff, and mayoral
departments). We played, read and
ate with our multi-grade buddies.
We shared our talents on stage with
everyone! We celebrated Mass with
our special friends and showed
them our school. And last of all,
almost 100 of us saw a great movie
and laughed a lot! All this while
celebrating our faith and Catholic
community! It doesn’t get any

better than this!

A Special Thank You

Principal Hartl &
Students of St. John Bosco,

Thank you for the many cards of
thanks, support and prayers offered
to the officers of the Sturgeon Bay
Police Department, we truly
appreciate them.

Encouraging your students to be of
service to the public and show
consideration for others, provides a
balance of respect for people and a
reverence for life.

The mission of the Sturgeon Bay
Police Department is to serve,
protect and work in partnership
with the community to ensure a
safe, nurturing
environment.

TORGEON g
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We wish you a safe and
successful school year.

Keep up the good work!
Arleigh R. Porter,
Chief of Police

Heart Healthy

e

To help celebrate Cardiac
Rehabilitation Week in February at
Ministry Door County Medical
Center, Mrs. Mueller’s first grade
class made heart healthy works of
“Heart”. Each heart the students
made were bordered with a
representation of a heart healthy
food. Mrs. Egeland, our former
technology teacher, was featured in
the display to recognize her recent
graduation from the program!



Annual School Fund Drive

The Fund Drive continues to
grow! Your generous F
support allows us to provide

a wonderful, diverse quality
faith based education to our
students. We have received
over $53,744 so far — only @&
$6,256 away from our $60,000
goall The fund drive is always
ongoing, but we would like to reach
our goal by the first week of March.
Thank you all for your support!

Seroogy’s Easter Candy Sale

Tell your family
and friends!
Chocolate Eggs,
Bunnies and
Lambs! Assorted
Gift Boxes! All
proceeds benefit

St. John Bosco School. Candy can be
ordered from a St. John Bosco
student or call the school office at
743-4144 All orders due March 3!

Gala Of Giving!

| Wow! You
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year’s event! The dinner and
auction will be held at St. John Bosco
on Saturday, March 7. Doors will
open at 5:30, dinner will be served
at 6:15, and the live auction will
begin at 7:30. Tickets are on sale
now in the school office! $20.00 in
advance and $25.00 at the door.
Please be sure to invite your family
and friends to join you in a great
night of entertainment, food and
fun.
Help us make this the best event yet!

2015-2016 Registration Open Now!

We are now accepting
registrations for the
2015-2016 school year.
Registration forms for
grades 4K-8 are
available at the school
and in parish offices. Spread the
good news about St. John Bosco!
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Wish List Update!

New “Granted wishes”

covered the costs of the

following items:

e Shop Vac for Art Room
$60.00

e Bookcase for 4K room: $300.00

e Camp U Na Li Yah: grades 5-8,
science/environmental study and
leadership/faith development 2 night
field trip , $2000.00

e Books for classrooms: $300.00

Thank you! Your generosity is
having an immediate impact on our
students.

Our wish list is always a work in
progress. If you are interested in
funding any of our Wish List items,
please contact the school. This way
we do not receive duplicate items
and we do receive the item that fits
the specific need of the school.
Thank you!

St. John Bosco Wish List

e We are purchasing a New
Reading/Language Art Program and
redesigning the way we teach
literacy. We have $14,800 donated
so far but will need over $40,000.
How you can help:

+ Donations to new reading series

(grades K-8 books are
approximately $170 each) need
20/class

¢+  Fountas & Pinnell assessment
kits. (Benchmark Assessment
System 1, 2" Edition) Grades K, 1
and 2 (3 total) @ $375/each

¢ Fountas & Pinnell assessment
kits. (Benchmark Assessment
System 2, 2" Edition) Grades 3, 4
and 5/6 (3 total) @ $375/each

¢ Book Boxes (1 for each
student) Demco.com Demco
Cut-corner File Cases $6.50/each
(125 desired) Assorted colors.

e TIME for KIDS — subscription- 15
($3.50 each)

e National Geographic
Pioneer/Explorer Magazine (4.50
each}) 15 for each grade 1-3

e Hot Lunch tables (5) $1200.00 each

¢ New computers for the Media Center
— need 20 new computers and mice

and dollars for set up and software
$14,000

e Computer Cart: $800.00

« Paper cutter for teachers (2) $75.00
each

Sturgeon Bay 3-5 yr old Screening

Children who are 3
% to 5 years old can I 1
participate in :
developmental screening on March
2, 2015. This screening is available
to all Sturgeon Bay district residents
at no charge regardless of where the
child will attend school. This
includes children that will be
attending St. John Bosco.

Sturgeon Bay will provide special
services to students at St. John
Bosco. Please call 746-5855 to
schedule an appointment.

Father Tony and the Chicks!
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In January, Father Tony brought
some special visitors to St. John
Bosco. They started in an incubator
in an egg, and a couple of days later
they were chicks! The chicks stayed
with us for a week. The students,
from 4K-8, loved watching the
chicks grow and change. Fr. met
with the 4K and Kindergarten to
share all about the process we were
observing.

Trash to Treasure — Free SS!

Since the beginning of the school
year we have received over
$8000.00 from Target Red Card, Box
Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, and
Econo Receipts. That income is a
part of our budget. Thank you for
sharing your box tops, receipts, and
labels with us and helping us make
our budget work! You
make a big difference!




